
 

Notice of Availability of Funds 

Funding Agricultural Replacement Measures for Emission 
Reductions (FARMER) Year 22-23 

 
Off-Road Agricultural Equipment Replacement Program  

 
 
The Imperial County Air Pollution Control District (ICAPCD) has grant funds available 
under the FARMER Program to assist Imperial County individuals and businesses in 
reducing pollutants from diesel engines by replacing them with newer, cleaner 
technologies. Grants will be made available to qualified applicants subject to the 
requirements of the program.  
 
Applications may be obtained by calling the ICAPCD at 442-265-1800 or visiting the 
ICAPCD website https://apcd.imperialcounty.org/grants/ under FARMER.  
 
Applications will be considered based on cost effectiveness of the project(s) and on the 
date the application was received. Applications should be submitted to Miguel A. Coronel, 
APC Special Projects Coordinator via e-mail: miguelcoronel@co.imperial.ca.us or at 
ICAPCD located at 150 South 9th Street, El Centro, CA 92243 by August 11, 2023 no 
later than 5 p.m.  
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